




From: Shani Kleinhaus > 
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 2:56 PM
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo; Districtl; District2; District3; Districts District5; District 6; 
District7; District8; District9; District 10; City Clerk 
Cc: Mackenzie Mossing
Subject: proposed Evergreen Senior Homes Initiative 

Dear Mayor and San Jose City Council members,

Santa Clara Valley Audubon Society is greatly concerned with the proposed Evergreen Senior 
Homes Initiative.
Initiative such as this circumvent the environmental review process (CEQA) and eliminate a 
critical element of public engagement. This allows shiny marketing materials to mask 
potentially significant harm to the City and its residents.

We support staff recommendations and the memo by Mayor Liccardo and Council Member 
Arenas.

Thank you,

Shani Kleinhaus, Ph.D.
Environmental Advocate 
Santa Clara Valley Audubon Society 

 
 




